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AmeriSchools Academy Tucson

Dear AmeriSchools families, 

Happy February! This month is a time to celebrate kindness, connection,
and community. As we continue to work together for the success of our
students, it’s a great opportunity to reflect on the importance of fostering a
positive and supportive environment for all.

“Education is not the filling of a pail, but the lighting of a fire.” – William
Butler Yeats

This quote reminds us that learning is about so much more than
academics—it’s about sparking curiosity, encouraging creativity, and
building a foundation of compassion and respect. As February brings us
closer to spring, let’s work together to nurture these qualities in our
students and help them shine brightly.

This month, we have several exciting events and activities planned, from
class projects to celebrations of friendship and kindness. We encourage
you to stay involved and connected, as your support makes all the
difference in our school community.

Thank you for your continued partnership in creating a place where every
student feels valued and inspired to learn. Here’s to a wonderful month
ahead!

Beatriz Prieto
Principal

A letter from our Principal



A new year means new things, but it also means It’s Re-Enrollment time!
Starting December 21st, we will be re-enrolling current students for the
25/26 school year. Last year everyone did such a fantastic job of getting
those forms turned in, that we thought we would do it again. To make it
easier, we're using the paperless system called SchoolMint. You can
complete the re-enrollment from your computer, tablet, or phone. The
class that re-enrolls the most students by January 17th wins an ice cream
party! 

Here’s what you’ll need:
Student ID Number (sent home in a letter/ email)
Grade level for the 25/26 school year
Contact Information (your name, phone number, and email)

Steps to Re-Enroll:
Go to SchoolMint Connect and click on "Create an Account" if you don't
already have one. 
Log in and click on "Re-Enroll" next to your child's name. 
Follow the prompts to complete the re-registration process.
Upon completion, you'll receive a confirmation email. 

For questions or assistance, contact us at PMartinez@amerischools.org.

Open Enrollment for New Students begins February 1st!
Know someone who’d love our school? Invite them to join! Open
enrollment starts February 1st, every year a waiting list forms. 

Preschool or Kindergarten?
Interested in enrolling your little one next year? Call us today for all the
details!

AmeriSchools Academy Tucson

Re-Enrollment Time for the 25/26 School Year!



AmeriSchools Academy Tucson

Reminders
Scholarships Now Available for Preschool Families!
Did you know AmeriSchools Academy offers one of the most affordable
preschools programs in the area? Our program is open from 7 am-6 pm.
Thanks to generous donors, we now have a scholarship program available.
Inquire with the front office if you'd like to apply for a scholarship for your
preschooler today to receive 50% off till June 30th. If you have any
questions about availability or pricing, please contact our front office at
520-620-1100.

Tax credit 
Please see flyer for details. 

Reviews
The Best gift is hearing back from our families. This holiday season give us
the gift of your glowing review. Did you enjoy our winter program? Is there
something you loved we did this Fall or Winter? Please leave us a review on
Google and Yelp!
Yelp Tucson
https://www.yelp.com/biz/amerischools-academy-tucson-tucson
Google Tucson
https://g.page/r/Ca8VwNxSXkitEBE/review

https://www.yelp.com/biz/amerischools-academy-tucson-tucson
https://g.page/r/Ca8VwNxSXkitEBE/review


February 3rd – Candy Grams Go On Sale
Spread the love with Candy Grams! Starting February 3rd, students can
purchase sweet treats to send to friends, teachers, or even themselves.
Don’t miss this fun opportunity to share a little Valentine’s cheer!

February 13th & 14th – Parent-Teacher Conferences (12:30 Release
Time)
Time to connect! Conferences are a chance to discuss your child’s growth
and accomplishments. Remember, students will have early release at 12:30
on these days.

 February 14th – Friendship Parties
Love and laughter are in the air! Every class will host a Friendship Party to
celebrate connections, kindness, and fun. Keep an eye out for details from
your child’s teacher about how you can help make this day extra special!

February 17th–19th – Spirit Week
Let’s show off our school spirit!

February 17th: Pajama Day – Come cozy and comfy in your favorite PJs.
February 18th: Cowboy/Cowgirl Day – Dust off those boots and hats
and giddy up for a fun-filled day!
February 19th: Wacky Wednesday – Crazy socks, mismatched clothes,
wild hair—let your imagination run free!

February 19th – Awards Ceremony
We’re excited to celebrate our students’ achievements! Join us as we
recognize their hard work and dedication.

February 20th & 21st – Rodeo Break (No School)
Take some time to relax and enjoy the break. Whether you’re headed to
the rodeo or just relax, we’ll see you back at school soon! 
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